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[bookmark: _GoBack]This year Beta Chapter looked at services we might offer our local community as well as our global community.  We looked for ways to bring our members together in fun and/or meaningful activities.  And then we grieved together for our sister, Lynda Ault, who lost her battle with cancer last Fall. Our local projects included gathering toiletries and delivering them to the Center for Non-Violent Living. We celebrated Marylee Bates, an innovative leader of a local program working to care for homeless teens and children with our Friend of Education Award. For a global project, we have been collecting shoes for Africa. Our goal is to collect 2,500 pairs of gently used shoes – (more information to come in the next ‘The Alaska Nugget’.)  And together we enjoyed a number of social events and fundraisers. 
